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December 9, 2019

Re: Petition — Oppose Funding Cuts to the Social Planning Council

At the Finance and Administration Committee meeting of December 3, 2019, Councillor
Sizer submitted a petition to the City Clerk opposing the funding cuts to the Social
Planning Council.

Please be advised that this petition has been forwarded to the General Manager of
Community Development for review. It is the department that receives the petition who
is responsible for communicating which of the following five paths they may choose:

1.

2.

3.

4.
5.

The Senior Management Member may direct administrative action be taken to
resolve or respond to the matter in question;

The Senior Management Member may seek further information from the
originators of the petition, which might include a meeting etc.;

The Senior Management Member may report back to Council with a report for
information or action;

The Senior Management Member may bring back a report recommending a new
policy or new financial resources; or

May advise that no further action will be taken at this time.

For further information please contact Jacinda McLean at 705-674-4455, ext. 4330, or
via email at: jacinda.mclean@greatersudbury.ca.

Yours truly,

Pt

Brigitte Sobush
Manager of Clerk’s Services/Deputy City Clerk

CC:

Council Members

Steve Jacques, General Manager of Community Development

Jacinda Mclean, Executive Assistant to the General Manager of Community
Development



PETITION

We the

residents of the City of Greater Sudbury

(Please identify the petitioners in general terms. For example, residents of Ward #, residents of Street Name,
residents of Community Name, residents of the City of Greater Sudbury)

Briefly state the matter or argument in support of your petition. (This statement must appear at the top
of each page on which you collect signatures.)

e, the residents of the City of Greater Sudbury mentioned below, petition the city of Greater
Sudbury to stop the funding cuts to the Social Planning Council (SPC), and to keep, or add to their
funding in order to promote the safety and well being of any resident living in social housing, or
otherwise dependent upon their services.

State the specific request for action you wish Council to undertake.

We, the petitioners mentioned below, request the city to stop any cuts in funding to the Social
Planning Council (SPC) immediately. We also request that additional funding and support be
granted to the SPC.

Name and contact information of the Petition Spokesperson or Principal Petitioner.

Name Residential Address

L | :
Mailing Address (if separate) ' Daytime Telephone Number
Email (optional) Fax (optional)

Petition Statement (Title)

Stop Cuts to the Social Planning Council

Name of Petition Spokesperson or Principal Petitioner






